
                                 

 

                                

                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                  

WORKSHOP FOR YOUNG RESEARCHERS 
MIGRATIONS, RULE OF LAW AND EUROPEAN VALUES 

 

For several years, the management of migration flows has been representing 

one of the main themes of internal and European policies, which might conflict 

with the values of the Rule of Law and the respect for human dignity, that found 

the construction of an “integrated” European legal area.  

Management of borders, rescue at sea, protection of both substantive and 

procedural rights, reception and detention, are just some of the aspects that are 

going to be approached, in both internal and international/European 

perspective, stimulating the discussion among young, structured and 

unstructured, researchers (PhD candidates, PhD graduates, Postdoctoral fellows, 

Researchers) interested in various fields of law.  

For this purpose and through this call, the Legal Observatory on the European 

Area of Freedom, Security and Justice, jointly with the research groups of PRIN 

“International Migrations, State, Sovereignty and Human Rights: Open Legal 

Issues” and the Jean Monnet Module “Democracy and Rule of Law: A New Push 

for European Values (EU-DRAW)” invites young researchers to present and 

discuss their scientific works within a Workshop that will take place at the 

University of Salerno in Spring 2023. 
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How to participate and deadlines 

✓ Interested young researchers are invited to send, by 15 February 2023, an 

abstract written in Italian or in English (between 1.500-3.000 words), 

together with a CV, to the following email address: slsg@unisa.it. 

Proposals will be selected by the Scientific Committee. The outcome of the 

selection – which is going to be conducted on the basis of the relevance to 

the themes of the call, the originality and diversity of the subjects – will be 

announced by email no later than 20 March 2023.  

 

✓ Selected researchers are invited to hold their presentation at the 

Workshop, which is going to take place at the University of Salerno, 

between 20 April and 30 May 2023. Transport costs (up to a maximum of 

350 euros) and accommodation costs (up to 2 nights) will be incurred by 

the organizers.  

 

✓ By 30 September 2023 researchers are invited to send the final text of 

their paper written in Italian or in English (between 6.000-10.000 words), 

which will be published in paper form and open access by the end of 

2023.  

 

Scientific Committee: 

Prof. Angela Di Stasi, Prof. Rossana Palladino, Dott.ssa Anna Iermano, Dott.ssa 

Angela Festa 

 

Info: slsg@unisa.it  
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